Dear parent/guardian,

Let me start by extending a sincere thank you for allowing me the privilege of teaching your child during the 2018-2019 school year. I hope you are as excited as I am for the year to come.  

I understand that as parents you care deeply about the success of your child in school and in life. I too have a vested interest in both the educational and personal success of my students. Because of our shared goals, I want to work with you as much as possible to ensure that your child achieves their full potential in my class. Please feel free to contact me to express concerns or thoughts that you may have as it pertains to your child and my class. The best way to contact me is by email at wattsj1@leonschools.net , and I will try my best to reply in a timely manner. If you wish to talk in a more personal setting schedule an appointment with me.

	Your student(s) would not have gotten where they are today without your love and support. This is an honors level class and so I have high expectations, but I believe that with the proper support from diligent and engaged parents, combined with your student’s own efforts, they will achieve many great things over the course of this school year. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you again and I look forward to getting to know you and your child throughout this year.  


Sincerely,

Johnathan Watts





												
Parent/Guardian Printed Name 				Student Printed Name 



												
Parent/Guardian Signature					Student Signature

By affixing your signature to this letter you acknowledge that you have read and agree to the attached syllabus, expectations, and letter above. 
